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PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

MAKE A NEW YEAR’S RESOLUTION TO
VOLUNTEER IN YOUR COMMUNITY

WALNUT, CA — Mayor Cartagena strongly urges Walnut residents with a New
Year's resolution of community service to volunteer with the City. Specifically, the
City is re-establishing the Walnut Historical Society in an effort to study,
preserve, and share Walnut's memorable history.

All Walnut residents of past and present interested in the City’s local history are
encouraged to join this effort. Volunteers can attend an introductory meeting on
Thursday, January 27, 2011 at 3 p.m. at Walnut City Hall, which is located at
21201 La Puente Road, Walnut, CA 91789.

For additional information or to RSVP, please call June Wentworth at (909) 595-
4706 or email at junewentworth@msn.com or Public Information Officer, Fabiola
Huerta at (909) 595-7543. For information about the City of Walnut, please visit
our web site at www.ci.walnut.ca.us.
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